
Oregon Water Resources Department 
North Mall Office Building 

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A 
Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor Salem, OR 97301-1271 

503-986-0900 
FAX 503-986-0904 

December 8,2005 

Richard E. Graham 
32 1 Maplewood Lane 
Roseburg, Oregon 97470 

Reference: Application S-57430, Permit S-43279 

The assignment from Dale W. Schultz and Nancy V. Larson to Richard and Joanne Graham, has 
been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department. 

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number 
78979 covering the recording fee of $25.00 is also enclosed. 

Jerry Sauter 
Water Rights Program Analyst 

Enclosure: Receipt 78979 

cc: Watermaster 15 
Dale W. Schultz and Nancy V. Larson 
Data Center, OWRD 
Mary Rohling 
File 


